
 

 

 

PRESS INFORMATION 

 

2013 Japanese Championship SUPER FORMULA Series 

Announcing the Cancellation of  

Round 5 In Inje International Circuit (South Korea) 

(Updated: July 26, 2013) 
 

 

Tokyo, July 24, 2013—Japan Race Promotion Inc. (JRP, President: Hiroshi Shirai, Head office: Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo, 

Japan) announced today the cancellation of Round 5 in Inje International Circuit (South Korea) which was originally 

scheduled to take place on August 23-25.  

Following initial negotiations started as early as 2011, preparations for this event had been advancing in cooperation 

with Inje Speedium, the administrative body in charge of Inje International Circuit. However, organizational changes 

within Inje Speedium have been making the holding of this Round 5 increasingly difficult. So much so that, following last 

week’s latest organizational change, the new organization requested this year’s race be withdrawn from the calendar. 

Bearing in mind we are already a short month away from race week and in order not to add any further burden on any 

of the series supporters and teams, it is with much reluctance and regret that JRP has accepted the new organization’s 

request. 

Decisions on the organization of an alternative round this season or the holding of any international round in the coming 

years are still pending. 

Our most sincere apologies go to all the fans and followers of SUPER FORMULA, the members of the press and the 

supporters and partners that make this series possible and we thank one and all for their continued help and support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For any further information kindly forward your inquiries to: 

Japan Race Promotion Inc. (http://www.superformula.net/) 

Heiando Bld. 3F, 2-3-25 Kudan Minami, 

Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 102-0074, Japan 

Tel.: 03-3237-0131 

Fax.: 03-3237-0135 

e-mail：media@superformula.net 
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